

Message from the new secretary:

Greetings everyone! This first newsletter is going out to you a bit early. Moving forward, you will receive an email with a link to the website where you can read the newsletter or download a PDF.

Thank you and enjoy your first newsletter of 2016!

Richard Ribuffo Secretary and Webmaster

NEXT MEETING: JANUARY 20— MEL BENNETT LECTURE

Topic: 75 Years of Magic

Applications, Additions and Afterthoughts Cards, Coins, Cords and Clairvoyance are subjects that Mel will be teaching. This is one lecture you will not want to miss!

DECEMBER MEETING REVIEW

What a great Christmas/Holiday Party we had. 36 members and guests attend this wonderful event. **Lois Horn** went way beyond the call of duty. Not only did she supply all the tablecloths, all the centerpieces, all the utensils, all the napkins but she supplied unbelievable amount of food. Her efforts made this Christmas / Hanukkah / Holiday Party exceptional. Thank you Lois!

Of course there were others doing more that their part. **Bill Pearce** not only ran his normal raffle but in addition, ran and supplied prizes for the Members Only raffle. (All wrapped, I remind you.) In addition to these 2 raffles, we had a great White Elephant raffle, ran by **Suds**.

NEW BOARD MEMBERS FOR 2016

A new board was voted on at this meeting The newly elected officers are as follows: **Egbok**, (acting as President until we can find a replacement). Vice President will be **Phlip Ureno**. **Richard Ribuffo** was elected Secretary and Webmaster. **Steve Nakauchi** was elected Treasure. **Suds** and **Bill Pearce** will serve as Members At Large. We are still in need of a Sgt.at Arms.



Future Meetings

Jan. 20th Mel Bennett Lecture

Feb. 17th Members perform Valentines Day Magic. Mar. 16th Show and Tell & St. Patrick Day Magic.

LUNCH BUNCH (Every Friday at Noon)

Our World Famous Lunch Bunch is at Sunnys Restaurant 7148 Edinger. It is across the street from the parking lot of Goldenwest College. 3/4 of block East of Goldenwest. It also shares the parking lot with Toys Are Us and Hobby Lobby.

VOLUNTEER NEEDED

The club is in need of someone to run a 50/50 raffle. We have all the necessary equipment for you to use. Please take part in helping us succeed in making this club a huge success. Thank you. The club can sure use all the extra money that we can scrape together.

The Orange County Magic Club meets on the third Wednesday of each month at the **Garden Grove Women's Club, 9501 Chapman Av., Garden Grove, CA**. Doors open at 7 pm and the meetings start at 7:30 pm. Feel free to come by and join the fun.

2015 Officers

President Egbok Kobge
Vice President Phil Ureno
Treasurer Steve Nakauchi
Secretary/WM/FB Richard Ribuffo
Membership Director Frank Yee
Member at Large Bill Pearce
Sgt. At Arms You